
Cabinet-in-Confidence


Dear Madam,                                                                                                29 March 2012
 
As a 64 year old, who actively participates in the Clean Up Australia Day, I am getting tired of cleaning up after other people.   
 
Consider the case with graffiti.  There is now an age limit, below which you cannot buy or be in possession of a paint spray-can.  
 
We could have similar restrictions for soft drink: 
 
“ Juveniles are not allowed to buy or be in possession of soft drinks “ 
 
- what a good thing that would be.  
 
Just as the spray-can legislation has given us a cleaner Sydney, the soft-drink age-limit would have a marked effect on the piles of empty cans and plastic bottles that rubbish up the city.
 
Alternatively, you could offer the youngsters a small financial incentive to dispose responsibly of their empty bottles.
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,
Wendy Bishop 
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